
You’re Invited
Sunrise Families, 

We want to be able to welcome the summer in a 

positive and memorable way! So...... 

We are hosting a Student Parade!

On May 27th, from 1:00 – 2:00 pm 

We would love to have your family follow our attached  parade route and 

say goodbye to the teachers and staff from a distance. Teachers will be 

lined up in the parking lot, ready to show your students just how much they 

miss them as you drive through the parking lot! 

The goal of this experience is to ensure that your student feels like they

had that opportunity to wrap up the year and say goodbye! Plus, the 

teachers are excited to celebrate all of their hard work during distance 

learning by making them feel like the amazing stars that they are! 

Parade Route Map:

Sunrise Elementary 
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For everyone’s safety please follow the parade route below!

To Enter:

1. Going North on 1300 e. Turn onto Longdale Dr.

2. From Longdale Dr. you will turn onto Lynford Dr..

3. Arriving at Sunrise you will drive through the parking lot NOT 

the drop off line! 

To Exit: 

Be sure to exit

heading East, 

this will allow 

traffic to flow 

smoothly!


